
 

March 24, 2020 
 

A Message from Lantheus Medical Imaging regarding Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
 

We want to provide you with information regarding our response to the COVID-19 pandemic. Lantheus is first and 
foremost committed to the health and safety of our employees and their families, and our partners, customers and their 
patients. We take our role as an employer and leader in the development, manufacture and commercialization of 
innovative diagnostic imaging agents and products as both a privilege and responsibility. As such, we are taking the 
following actions in response to the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 

Ensuring the Safety of our Teams and Communities 
• We have asked all of our employees and contractors to follow guidance from the United States Center for Disease 

Control (CDC) regarding social distancing, what to do if you are sick, and other guidance to slow the spread of 
COVID-19. 

• We have adopted a “self-reporting” requirement for all employees and contractors to monitor those who may be at 
risk of contracting and / or passing on COVID-19 due to symptoms, travel, or close contact with a high-risk individual. 

• We have adopted a mandatory remote-work (i.e., work-from-home) policy for all non-critical employees and 
contractors. 

• We have cancelled all Lantheus-related institutional health care visits, including through our customer facing teams, 
to ensure the health care system can focus on preparing and supporting those impacted by COVID-19. 

• We have cancelled all work-related travel for our employees and contractors. 
 

Ensuring Business Continuity to Support our Customers and Patients 
• Our manufacturing, supply, and quality teams continue to fulfill their critical role of providing innovative diagnostic 

imaging agents and products to our customers. Lantheus is an “essential” business and in-line with the 
Massachusetts Governor’s Executive Order, we remain open to manufacture and deliver our imaging agents and 
products. 

• We are in daily contact with our suppliers, airlines, and carriers, to understand and minimize any potential 
disruptions to our supply chain. 

• We are in contact with our customers to understand their needs and how we can be helpful as they prepare for and 
support those impacted by COVID-19 and others within their care. 

• We are communicating with relevant health authorities, industry bodies, and governments to ensure that we stay 
up-to-date on this this evolving situation. 

 

We are grateful for the work all health care workers and government officials are doing to slow the spread of this 
pandemic and to keep our communities healthy and safe. We send our thoughts and prayers to those affected by 
COVID-19 and will continue to do our part to keep our teams and communities safe and to continue to support our 
customers and the patients they serve. Please stay safe and healthy and thank you for your patience and understanding 
as we work through this challenge together. 
 
 
Mary Anne Heino 
President & Chief Executive Officer  
Lantheus Medical Imaging 


